
Bethel Alert System
Bethel University’s emergency notification system, called Bethel Alert, allows the university to 
communicate with students and employees quickly in the event of an emergency.

A Bethel Alert will be sent only to inform you of an imminent emergency or other significant 
event.
The Bethel Alert system will send messages to students’ and employees’ Bethel email 
addresses and up to six phone numbers that they wish to provide. The Bethel Alert System can 
also send a text message to a user’s cell phone.
Messages will be automatically sent to campus phone numbers for employees.
Test messages will be sent approximately once per year.
An  to answer further questions. FAQ is available
Support questions can be directed to the ITS Help Desk at 651.638.6500. Policy questions can 
be directed to the Office of Marketing and Communications at 651.638.6233.
Go to  to update your contact information and add phone numbers to bethel.edu/bethel-alert/
your emergency contact list. To sign in, please click on the green button "Use my network 
credential," and use your Bethel login information. 

The Bethel Alert System uses the Everbridge communication service.

Policy Contact:

Tim Hammer
-Director of Marketing
-Interim Director of 
Communication
 timothy-hammer@bethel.edu
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